Dear Harriet,

On behalf of the entire Duke community, | want to share my sincere congratulations on your appointment
as the sixth president of Harvey Mudd College. | am certain that with your leadership and vision, the
college will continue the traditions of its extraordinary history and move toward an even brighter future.

Thank you for the invitation to your inauguration in March. Unfortunately, my schedule prevents me from
traveling to Claremont.

I look forward to having the opportunity to meet you in the months ahead. Until then, very best wishes
from all of us here at Duke.

Cheers,

--Vince

Vincent Price

Duke President, Duke University
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